The Board of Assessors met on Wednesday, March 4, 2015 at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Chairman McCarthy, Clerk Smith, Member Stetson and Principal Assessor Donahue.
The Board of Assessors reviewed the mail folder.
The Board signed the warrant in the amount of $326.86.
The Board of Assessors reviewed and signed the payroll for week ending 3/7/15.

The Assessors signed 2 Real Estate Tax abatement denial letters from the applications that were acted on at the meeting of February 18, 2015.
The Board of Assessors signed 1 Property Tax Exemption application and certificate.
The Assessors signed the monthly list of Motor Vehicle abatements for February 2015.

The Board of Assessors signed the monthly list of Real Estate Exemptions/CPA abatements for February 2015.
The Board of Assessors approved the revised FY16 Budget and will be presented to the Board of Selectmen on March 11, 2015 at 8:25 p.m.

The Board acted on 14 Real Estate/Personal Property abatement applications for FY2015.  The Assessors approved 6 and denied 8.  The abatement certificates and denial letters will be signed at the meeting of March 18, 2015.
The Principal Assessor asked for and received permission to take vacation the week of March 23th.

The minutes of 2/4/15 were accepted and filed.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

____________________________

Cheryl A. Smith,  Clerk 
